
Apr, 2021

Dear valued customer

Notice of Discontinued Product

Thank you for your continuous support for HIROTAKA MFG products.

This notice is to let you know that we will discontinued some models in the MRC and MRCB series

as follows.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.

We appreciate your continuous support for HIROTAKA MFG.

【Product Name】

SELLOCK CYLINDER : MRC series and MRCV series

Bore size : 140mm、160mm、180mm

LINEAR BRAKE : MRCB series

Part number : MRCB-140、MRCB-160 and MRCB-180

【Sales Period】

Until purchase order on July 31th, 2021

【Maintenance Response Period】

We will continue to respond for the time being.


